
Above: Our senior 

riders Danielle and 

Dana having some 

friendly competition in 

the hacking 

Above: Tatum and Crystal 

doing a wonderful job during 

their 60cm showjumping 

round 
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Welcome to Orange Grove Horse & Pony Club! 

November Rally 
Well who would have thought after such a tough and long 

year we would have made it to the end of the pony club 

season. We hope everyone had a fun and enjoyable weekend 

at our last rally and competing in te hobby horse games. Good 

luck to our members going for their C certificate this 

weekend! We hope you all have a wonderful break over the 

festive season. Don’t forget to stay safe over the break and 

we look forward to seeing you in 2021!        

Above: Some of our members getting 

ready to tackle the obstacle course 

with their hobby horses 
 

Left: Jasper and 

Shadow ready for 

a fun day 



Right: Chloe 

and Archie 

having some fun 

in their 30cm 

showjumping 

round 

Left: Danielle and 

borrowed horse Pilgrim 

having a great time in 

the hacking ring and 

receiving reserve 

champion rider and hack 

Right: Some of our 

members all dressed up 

with their hobby horses 

ready to participate in 

some fun games 

Above: Some of our members on the 

‘green carpet’ getting their pre-

competition interviews done with 

reporter Erin 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
  

 

 
 

Achievements! 
Huge congrats to: 

 

- Aleska Wearne for a well ridden 

Prelim 1A dressage test on Bertie 

with great lines and accuracy 

- Tatum Hand for being brave and 

completing her first 60cm round 

at our EOY rally 

- Harmony Dumbreck for being so 

kind and bringing your horse 

Pilgrim for Danielle to ride 

 

Well done to all riders       

 

 

Above: Makayla and Herbie 

doing a great job in their 

30cm showjumping round Above: Jasper and Shadow 

having some fun in their 

30cm showjumping round 

Above: Dana and 

Snickerz starting a 

new fashion trend 



Above: Tatum and 

Crystal having fun in 

their 60cm 

showjumping round 
Right: Makayla and Herbie 

riding a beautiful dressage 

test 

EOY President’s Challenge 

  

Above: Madi and 

her beautiful 

hobby horse 

winning a prize 

during our hobby 

horse 

competition 

Above: Dana and her new horse 

Dolly doing their first event 

together 

Above: Jasper and Shadow 

placing 4th in one of their 

hacking classes 

Above: Hailey, Aleska and Harpa having a 

quick snack break with their ponies 

Above: Aleska and Bertie doing a 

fantastic job in their 30cm 

showjumping round 

Right: Harpa Byrne 

and her pony Elliot 

placing 1st in their 

leadline rider and 

hack classes, and 

winning champion 

leadline 

Above: Chloe and 

Archie doing a 

fantastic job riding 

their dressage test 



EOY Trophy Awards 

HACKING 

▪ Leadline Hack – Harpa Byrne on Elliot  

▪ Pony Hack 12hh & Under– Hailey Snyman on Anna  

▪ Pony Hack 12-13hh – Madison Kain on Cimeron Pocket Rocket  

▪ Pony Hack 13-14hh – Aleska Wearne on Bertie De Lux  

▪ Small hack 14-15hh – Fae Spearman on Riverdell Cisco 

▪ Hack over 15hh – Chelsea Willock on Hector 

▪ Champion Pony Hack Under 14hh – Aleska Wearne on Bertie De Lux 

▪ Champion Hack over 14hh - Chelsea Willock on Hector 

 

▪ Champion Junior Rider Under 14yrs – Taliah Quinn on Deveraux Speedy Gonzalas  

▪ Champion Senior Rider 14yrs & over – Chelsea Willock on Hector 

 

JUMPING  

▪ Leadline Champion Jumper 30cm – Jasper Wheeler on Shadow 

▪ Champion Jumper 30cm – Hailey Snyman on Anna 

▪ First Ridden Champion Jumper 10yrs & Under – Madison Kain on Cimeron Pocket Rocket 

▪ Champion Jumper 45cm – Chelsea Willock on Hector 

▪ Champion Jumper 60cm – Suné Snyman on Gordon Park Smarty Pants  

▪ Champion Jumper 75cm – Suné Snyman on Gordon Park Smarty Pants  

▪ Champion Jumper 90cm – Teagan Christie on Armani Phantasie and Dana Greenwood on Blackjack 

▪ Champion Jumper 105cm - Teagan Christie on Armani Phantasie 

 

DRESSAGE  

▪ Leadline Dressage – Lilly Del Simone on Wendamar Trinket  

▪ Sub Junior Dressage Rider 12yrs & Under – Suné Snyman on Gordon Park Smarty Pants 

▪ Junior Dressage Rider 13-16yrs – Sarah Little on Penley Giovanni  

▪ Senior Dressage Rider 18yrs & over – Dana Greenwood on Blackjack 

 

NOVELTIES  

▪ Junior Champion Novelty Rider 12yrs & Under – Taliah Quinn on Deveraux Speedy Gonzalas 

▪ Senior Champion Novelty Rider 13yrs & over – Dana Greenwood on Blackjack 

▪ Leadline Novelty Rider – Jasper Wheeler on Shadow  

▪ Novelty Rider 10yrs & Under – Suné Snyman on Gordon Park Smarty Pants and Madison Kain on 

Cimeron Pocket Rocket 

▪ Novelty Rider 11-13yrs – Taliah Quinn on Deveraux Speedy Gonzalas 

▪ Novelty Rider 14-16yrs – Sarah Little on Penley Giovanni 

▪ Novelty Rider Over 16yrs - Dana Greenwood on Blackjack 

 

Sandy Pelham Perpetual Memorial Award Highest Points 

Overall 

▪ Dana Greenwood on Blackjack 

  



Above: Madi, Hailey, Suné, and Jasper all having a fantastic year with their ponies Barney, 

Mickey, Inca/Anna and Shadow and also winning some awards 

Pony Club Trophies 

 

PONY CLUB TROPHIES  

▪ Best All-Round Pony Club Member – Danielle Knight 

▪ Most Improved Rider – Teagan Christie  

▪ Most Improved First Year Member – Lilly Del Simone  

▪ Presentation of Horse, Saddlery and Rider 12yrs & Under – Aleska Wearne 

▪ Presentation of Horse, Saddlery and Rider 13yrs & Over – Tatum Hand  

▪ President’s Award – Danielle Knight  

▪ Most Helpful Pony Club Member – Madison Kain  

▪ Best Pony Club Adult Supporter – Michael Quinn  

▪ Log Book Award 10yrs & Under – Madison Kain 

▪ Log Book Award 11-13yrs – Suné Snyman 

▪ Log Book Award 14yrs & Over – Danielle Knight 

 

MERIT AWARDS (GROUPS) 

▪ Harriet Ward 

▪ Chelsea Willock 

▪ Sienna Smith 

▪ Alyssa Scott 

▪ Sophie Dagnall 

▪ Jasper Wheeler   



Out and About  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Above: Max and his pony 

winning Champion 

Shetland at the Swan 

Show 

Above: Ella having a go at her 

first state tetrathlon in the 

shooting phase.  

Above: Sarah and Jack placing 

place 1st in the 2A and 3rd in the 

2B at the Pony Dressage Showcase 

Above: Danielle going for a quick swim 

during the swimming phase of the state 

tetrathlon 

Above: Danielle and Whisky out 

competing in the 65cm class at 

Swan Valley HPC Hunter Trials Above: Dana and Snickerz out competing in 

the 80cm class at Swan Valley HPC Hunter 

Trials 



Go for 2&5 Race Around the State Recipe Competition  

 

 
 
Well done to Hailey Snyman for entering the Go for 2&5 Recipe Competition 
but also being one of the four winners of the competition. Hailey was even 

lucky enough to be rewarded with a saddle blanket. 
 

For this task, Hailey had to come up with a creative and healthy recipe. Hailey 
entered the competition with the creative idea of “Biltong Salad”. Sounds 

like we may have to join the Snyman house to try this delicious salad! 
 

We are extremely proud of your hard work Hailey and look forward to seeing 
what you come up with for the 2021 season.



PCWA State Eventing Championships  
Harriet Ward 
Harriet won a lovely blue ribbon with her team for being the highest placed team after dressage and 

even scored a total of 28.9 penalties in her dressage. Asha decided it was hot enough day and 

decided to let Harriet go for a swim at the water jump. 

 

Suné Snyman 
Suné rode a reluctant Mickey at the same water superbly and 

finished her round confidently. Suné finished the event in 8th 

place against a competitive class.  

 

Taliah Quinn 

Taliah’s horse Gonzo lived up to his name Speedy and earnt 

himself some speeding fines during their cross country round. 

Taliah finished the event in 16th place against a competitive 

class. 

Teagan Christie 

Teagan Christie and Amani Phantasie completed their first Eventing Championships together. We 

completed our dressage on Saturday morning and to have a 

great start to the weekend scoring 30.8 putting us into 

=2nd place. We then spent the rest of the night relaxing 

and dinner at the clubrooms.  

 

We were up bright and early on Sunday morning to get 

ready for cross-country. We went out cross country with 

an awesome run, not looking at anything. I saw that I had 

plenty of time when I got to the water, so I decided to 

paddle first as the previous time we were at Capel, Digby 

had a look at the water. We then made it to the finish line 

double clear, still sitting in =2nd. 

 

Showjumping was basically pretty much straight after 

cross country, so we didn’t need much warmup. We did an 

awesome clear round which managed to put us into 1st place 

as the person that was winning had an unlucky rail. Great 

way to end the year, finishing on our dressage score. 

 

  



PCWA State Tetrathlon Championships  
Ella Jones 

Ella and her horse competed at their first state tetrathlon 

event together in the 70cm class. Ella did an amazing job 

managing to finish all four phases (running, swimming, 

shooting and riding a cross country round). Ella and her horse 

Dreeme Park Simply Gold came home with an individual result 

of 3rd place as well as placing 3rd with her team. Ella also 

managed to win an additional award for being the closest to 

the optimum time without going over in her class and was 

lucky enough to win a voucher.  

 

Danielle Knight 

What an incredible weekend it was competing at the state tetrathlon 

at Dryandra. I felt very under prepared going into this event with not 

being able to do any training whilst completing the last few months of 

my university degree. Our day started early on Saturday morning with 

a brisk 2km run. I was rather impressed that I managed to keep a 

decent pace and was fit enough to run the entire 2km. Next up we had 

our laser pistol shooting, Ella and I had a last-minute training session 

with Erin a few days before the competition. This phase was also 

another personal best for me even managing to shoot a couple 8.9/10 on the target. Our last phase 

for the day was 200m swim in the swimming pool. It was quite a shock to the body how cold the pool 

was when I dived in. Regardless, I swam my best and scored a 

decent time considering the last time I did swimming 

practice was back in February.  

Going into the riding phase on Sunday, I was feeling quite 

excited as the course had some tricky lines, there was a good 

variety of jumps and Whisky was feeling ready. I was so 

proud of Whisky and our round, we managed to go clear but 

unfortunately ran out of time to shut the gate obstacle. It 

was such an improvement from last year’s Tetrathlon where 

Whisky wouldn’t even go near the gate. 

We had a great team consisting of Ella Jones, 

Ella McCrum (Gidgegannup PC) and Emily Duane 

(Mingenew PC) and did well to finish in 3rd place 

in a competitive class. After 12 years of pony 

club, I was also lucky enough to win my very first 

rug placing 1st individually in my class. Whisky 

also won the Off the Track prize in our age 

group for being the best-performing 

thoroughbred/standardbred during the riding 

phase.  

 



OGHPC vs OGARC Challenge 

   
Well done to our pony club members for 

making it a trifecta win against the OG adult 

riders. It was fantastic to see many riders 

from our club participating in the challenge 

and also braving the unpleasant weather. 

Thank you to OG adult riders for organising 

the event! Fantastic to see so many riders 

walking away with smiles on their faces. 

Above: Madi and 

Barney trying to 

take cover from 

the rain  

Above: Jasper and his pony 

Shadow getting a bit wet 

during the day 

Right: Tatum and 

borrowed horse Whizz 

doing a great job in 

the hacking 

Left: 

Hailey 

and 

Anna 

having 

fun 

after 

their 

hacking 

class  

Above: Ex-chief coach Marnie 

showing the kids how novelties is 

done on her horse Whizz  

Above: Something 

doesn’t look right 

here… perhaps Suné 

and Hailey have 

switched ponies 

Left: 

Jasper 

having a 

successful 

day and 

winning 

some 

ribbons 

Above: Taliah and Gonzo doing 

an excellent job in the hack 

ring  



Containers for Change Program 

 

  

Orange Grove Pony Club have registered to 

receive donations from the Containers for 

Change Program 

 

Our Club’s Scheme ID is C10240496  

 

We will have at the grounds on our Club 

Days (e.g. Rallies and Events) a dedicated 

bin where you may drop your containers in 

for recycling and these will be taken to a 

refund point for processing. 

 

Otherwise you can use the Clubs number 

"C10240496" at any refund point to make 

a donation towards the Club       

We are raising money to have a cold water 

drink fountain installed at the club to reduce 

our reliance on bottled water.  

 

To do this we are collecting cans and bottles 

for recycling through the new containers for 

cash scheme.  

 

We still have a long way to go to reach out 

goal of $3,200. Don’t forget to keep saving 

those containers at home and deposit them at 

your nearest refund point using the club’s 

number!       



 

Pony Club WA Go For 2&5 Race Around The State (RATS)  
 
 
 

  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done to all of our members for contributing and collecting points for our club       

What a terrific result so far! 

 

By participating you are helping our club to win one of these brilliant prizes 

1st place – Go for 2&5 Jump Set 

2nd place- Dressage Arena Letters 

3rd place- Club Branded Flying Banners 

 

How can you help to contribute points? 

- Attending our OGHPC rallies 

- Attending State Championship Events 

- Attending the Speed to Safety events 

- Participating in the GF25 Fuel to Go and Play online training modules (200 points 

for every module + a bonus 500 points if all modules are completed) 

- Entering the GF25 Recipe Competition (100 points) 

- Completing the monthly health quiz (50 points) 

 

For more information visit the Pony Club WA website: https://www.ponyclubwa.asn.au/ 

 

Located under the participate tab and then look for Go For 2&5 Race Around The State 

https://www.ponyclubwa.asn.au/


                                                     

 

 
                                             

           

                                                                 

                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
Rally Timetable 

❖ 8.00am – Gates open 

❖ 8.30am - Morning Meeting 

❖ 8.40am - Set up allocated 

areas 

❖ 9.10 to 10am - Lesson 1 

❖ 10.10 to 11am - Lesson 2 

❖ 11.10 to 12pm - Lesson 3 

❖ 12pm - Lunch  

❖ 1pm - Afternoon activities 

Up & Coming-2021 

 
 

 

 

 

January  

❖ 30th – OGHPC Joining Day 9-11am 

 

 

February 

❖ 6th - Pony Club WA Annual Awards 

2020  

❖ 13-14th -  Pony Club WA State 

Coaching School 
 

Safety Reminder – 

OGHPC members  

Don’t be an easy target. 

Lock your car, take your 

valuables or do not leave 

them uncovered in your 

cars.  

Birthdays 

 

   November     December    January    

4th Madison Kain    2nd Mia Peterson   1st Zoe Peterson 

4th Hailey Snyman   11th Jasper Wheeler  21st Alyssa Scott 

13th Elizabeth Littlely   27th Dylan Arena  29th Suzy Lycholit 

23rd Dana Greenwood 

24th Shianne Davies 

  

  

  



 

Committee 2020 
 

President                        Nicole Christie  oghpcevents@gmail.com 

Vice President Senior                Erin Kelty 

Vice President Junior                Angela Whelan  

Secretary                                 Sue Greenwood             oghpcsecretary@gmail.com 

Treasurer                                   Sue Greenwood                 oghpctreasurer@gmail.com 

Chief Coach                                Ebony Kain                      oghpcrally@gmail.com 

Uniforms                                     Dina Snyman 

Roster Coordinator                    Nicole Christie 

Riders Rep                                  Dana Greenwood            oghpcnews@gmail.com 

 

Canteen      Rebekah Barrett 

      Liz Barrett   

 

General Committee                     Amy Wheeler 

                                                    Karen Pinto 

                                                    Tina Thompson 

                                                    Toni Scott 

 

Club Newsletter    Danielle Knight  oghpcnews@gmail.com 
                                                                             
 

Tip of the Month 
 

Every month there will be a tip posted 

here to help remind riders and parents 

about some of the rules that need to be 

followed at rallies. 

 

 

 

Tip #8 

 
Remember to stay safe over the 

break and we look forward to 

seeing you in 2021! 
 


